
 
 





reported that many graduating students have very poor oral and written communication 
skills.   
 
In conclusion of this discussion Dorothy encouraged everyone present to look over the 
proposed models and respond to the core curriculum questionnaire posted on the website, 
as well as encourage others to do the same.  It was also decided that the CAAC will try to 
post a group response to the initiatives by the 31st of March. 
 


